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Star Council Per Capita Rebate

Worthy District Deputies, Grand Knights, and Financial Secretary’s, April 12, 2019

April is here Brothers. With less than three month’s to go, | am very confident in the ability of your
councils to reach to the level of Star Council.

As with each of your programs, there are personal and monetary incentive’s that are rewarded for
your success. It is hard work and we want to recognize and reward that hard work in a way to
express our appreciation for all you do.

Specifically, the Supreme Council will offer it’s Star Council Per Capita rebate program again for the
2018-2019 fraternal year if your council earns the Star Council Award. Your council will receive a
$4.50 credit ($3.50 per capita and $1 Catholic Advertising) for each billable member on their roster
as of July 1, 2019.

Supreme Regional Training Director Ken White will be having a webinar next week. Please attend if
you were not able to attend the scheduled training sessions.

SW REGIONAL DELTA CHURCH DRIVE PREMIER #2

Tue, Apr 16, 2019 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM MST

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/843524381

You can also dial in using your phone.

(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.)
United States: +1 (571) 317-3117

- One-touch: tel:+15713173117,,843524381#

Access Code: 843-524-381

Benefits of the Delta Church Drive

Your Council will grow in numbers and active, engaged members.

You will grow the Knights of Columbus Family.

Your Council will be better positioned to implement more “Faith In Action” Programs.

Your Council’s relationships with the Parish Priests, Deacons, Staff and the Congregation will be
enriched.

Your Council will prove that Delta Church Drives work.

Brothers all. There is still plenty of time for your council to “reach for Star”. Remember to include
not just your members, but your family as well. Hold activities that invite family’s, new catholic
parishioners, RCIA (especially this time of the Easter Vigil). Let them know they are warmly
welcome. There may be a new “Knight” right around the corner.

Vivat Jesus

Tom Kalisz
State Deputy
Arizona Knights of Columbus, Knights Serving God - Serving the Community
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